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UT-Tyler President Struggling to Contain Chaos 
 
 
HATTIESBURG – Judging by his letter to the University of Texas – Tyler community 
dated 15-Feb-2011, UT-Tyler president Rod Mabry is struggling to contain the chaos 
being created on the campus by UT-Tyler business school dean, Harold Doty.  Doty, the 
former CoB dean at USM (2003-07), was hired in 2009 by UT-Tyler provost, Peter Fos, 
the former College Health Dean at USM.  Former USM vice president for finance, Gregg 
Lassen, is also part of this situation that is going viral now, as is former CoB 
management chairman/professor Stephen Bushardt, who is now the chairman of UT-
Tyler’s management department.     
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Recent reports here at USMNEWS.net have provided copies of letters penned in late Jan-
2011, detailing many misdeeds that Doty is being accused of in his capacity as b-school 
dean by members of the Tyler community.  Those activities are also alleged to be related 
to the sudden 15-Feb-2011 departure of UT-Tyler vice president for business affairs, 
Gregg Lassen, and the impending departure of Fos.  After almost two weeks, the UT-
Tyler president, Rod Mabry, decided to address campus and community concerns 
regarding this chaos via his three-page letter, which was recently sent to USMNEWS.net 
and appears in the space below this report.  The tone of Mabry’s letter is one of a 
president who seems to be struggling to address and contain the situation at hand.  
According to sources, the story about Fos’ impending departure for New Orleans was 
concocted to allow Fos to save face, while the worse-than-cryptic remarks about Lassen’s 
departure speak quite clearly for themselves.  With Mabry alling these latest weeks 
“uncertain times,” some in the UT-Tyler community are wondering now whether he 
will be able to navigate the situation involving Doty in a way that is beneficial to the 
university. 
 
Again, for a look at Mabry’s letter, see the insert below.  As always, stay tuned to 
USMNEWS.net for breaking news reports on this situation.  
 







 
 


